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The trustees of the body corporate when receiving and contemplating upon the approval of such an application must review this bearing in mind the following:-

1. The extension of the floor area (of the section) will result in the erection of new outer walls, windows, doors and other features. How will that affect the "Appearance from Outside" as contemplated in Annexure 9, Conduct Rules, Rule 5 of the (Sectional Titles) Act. The outside of the building thus altered must not affect the other buildings of the scheme adversely.

2. The alteration contemplated must not impinge on any existing services such as power cables, communication wires, Municipal services and metering devices, water piping, sewer and waste water ducting, storm water drains, natural rain run-off devices, foot paths or road ways and the like.

3. As the applicant is likely to be the only beneficiary of the alteration he or she will be responsible for any costs, in addition to the building, that will arise from the re-survey of the scheme per se and the establishment of new participation quotas for all buildings in the sectional plan.
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